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Public Notices

March 26, 2021

Notice of Intent to AwardPinellas/Ponce Roadway Project Phases 3 and 4 To
Kamminga & Roodvoets, Inc. Using Alternative Purchasing Methodology

Project Name: Pinellas/Ponce Roadway Project Phases 3 and 4

Award Amount: $3,072,752.15

This notice to award is to be considered at a public hearing of the Town of Belleair Commission on Tuesday,
April 6, 2021, at 6:00 pm. The Town Commission will consider whether it is in the public’s best interest to
award the project using the criteria and procedures permitted pursuant to Section 2.07(e) Town Charter and
 Section 2-227 of Belleair’s Code of Ordinances. The Town intends to use previously awarded pricing to
continue the �nal phase of the Pinellas/Ponce project currently underway.  Interested parties may participate
at this meeting in person or virtually via Zoom (a Zoom link for the meeting will be provided on the Town's
meetings and agendas web page no later than Friday, April 2). For inquiries contact Christine Nicole at (727)
588-3769x312.
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